RRS Meeting Minutes
Tuesday 17th January 2023

· All children asked to remember to change the Power of the Month (Have a go) and SHANARRI of the Month (Active) for January and make sure that they are on display in their classroom.

· The children are aware of the ongoing issues regarding the parking on the hill outside of the school. The staff have spoken to the children and parents about the best ways to be safe when leaving the school playground at the end of the day. This has had a small impact and less parents are waiting in the car park to collect their children. However, there are still problems. The children from the RRS group and Pupil Council were asked by Mrs Webster to come up with an initiative to help reduce/stop parents parking on the hill. After a lot of discussion, we arrived at the idea of a Walking Bus. The bus will go from the playground to a safe location beside Aldi’s car park. Mrs Webster will speak to the manager to see if our previous Covid agreement is still in place.

· In relation to the above point the children feel it is important to have appropriate safety equipment – high viz vests for adults and little ones as well as cones, a banner and posters to notify parents and carers via email and at assemblies.

· P6 pupils from both, Pupil Council and RRS group to create a PowerPoint presentation to share with the school at assembly on Friday 20th January.

Next meeting
Tuesday 24th January at 11am in the STEM room

Agenda
·  Create a slogan and posters for the Walking Bus campaign
·  Discuss ideas and ways to share what we are doing in classes with the rest of the school
· What do we want to put in the Head Teacher’s Newsletter?
·  Agree on safety equipment for Walking Bus
